
 
 

 

13 December 2024 

ADVANCE NOTICE HALF-YEAR RESULTS BRIEFING 

BWP Trust’s half-year results to 31 December 2024 will be announced on 5 February 2025. 

An investor/analyst briefing will be held on 5 February 2025 at 8:30am AWST (11:30am AEDT) 
following the release of the half-year results announcement and investor briefing materials.  

The briefing will be webcast and accessible via our website at www.bwptrust.com.au. If you wish 
to join by telephone conference call only, please email investorrelations@bwptrust.com.au for  
pre-registration details.  

For further information, please contact 
 
 
Warren Baillie 
Company Secretary 
BWP Management Limited 
Telephone: +61 8 9327 4356 
E-mail: investorrelations@bwptrust.com.au 
 
This announcement was authorised to be given to the ASX by the Company Secretary of  
BWP Management Limited.  
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